
It is with great enthusiasm that I nominate Ms. Harlan for the First Year Teaching Award. In her 
inaugural year at Riverdale Elementary, Ms. Harlan has demonstrated exceptional dedication, 
skill, and passion for education — qualities that set her apart as a truly remarkable educator. 

From the moment she stepped into the classroom, Ms. Harlan's positivity and warm smile have 
been contagious. Her cheerful demeanor creates a welcoming and supportive environment 
where students feel valued and encouraged to do their best. The relationships she builds with 
her students are nothing short of inspiring, as she takes the time to know each child personally, 
fostering trust and confidence in every learner. 

What makes Ms. Harlan truly extraordinary is her ability to meet the diverse needs of all 
students, including those with learning disabilities. She consistently tailors her instruction to 
accommodate individual learning styles, ensuring that every student has the opportunity to 
succeed. Her instructional methods reflect the expertise of a seasoned teacher, incorporating 
explicit instruction, a lively pace, and engaging lessons that keep students actively involved in 
their learning. 

Riverdale Elementary is incredibly fortunate to have Ms. Harlan on our team. Her unwavering 
dedication, masterful teaching techniques, and genuine care for her students make her an 
invaluable asset to our school community. 

I wholeheartedly recommend Ms. Harlan for this well-deserved recognition. 

 


